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	RVJFC – 2011 Committee Meeting No 2
	

	
	

	DATE:
	2nd Feb 2011

	LOCATION:
	Woonona Bowling Club

	
	

	COMMITTEE PRESENT:
	Garry Luyten, Steve Smart, Dave Hughes, Andrew Hardy, Matt Bell, Tony Maddox, Troy Bray, Jeff Charlesworth, Linda Armstrong

	
	

	MEMBERS:
	Nil

	VISITORS:
	Nil

	
	

	APOLOGIES:
	Mike Benn (Referees), Kerri Curren (Canteen);.

	DISTRIBUTION:
	All Present; all apologies; web site; 


Minutes recorded by SS
Meeting started – 7:30pm

President’s Report

President outlined procedure of Registration Days for Sat Feb 5 and 12. Committee endorsed “Registration Declaration” form. All necessary forms were organised.

Discussed response from Woonona Juniors re joint visit to Woonona PS. Decided not to progress at this stage.
Agreed to move Committee Meetings to Tuesday nights.
Secretary’s Report

Secretary passed on a range of bills and tax invoices to Treasurer from the Christmas period that need to be either filed or paid
Grass Root Coaching 26th Feb
Registrar’s Report

Registrar outlined new on line registration system. Club has agreed to remain with traditional registration process at this stage. New data base up and ready to go for registration days. Registrar outlined the pitfalls of the new system. Confident it will work efficiently. Worked through the finer details of the actualities of entering data accurately and efficiently.
Agreed for Roo Ball kids to nominate a buddy, and try to keep buddys in the same team.
Sponsorship Co-ordinator’s report

Jeff Charlesworth outlined club sponsors pledges thus far. Jeff to provide a list and the amount they are sponsoring the club for.
Integrity Pumps $500
P & J Car & Trucks $1000
Tri Clarke Bros $500

Also outlined the sponsorship requirements of Woonona Bowling Club. 
Action: for President to prepare a proposal and forward to Woonona Bowlo
Stuff to Vote on

Team Sizes
Discussion on appropriate numbers for each team in the varying age groups. Especially in Comp Teams there may be a need to decline some registrations due to an uneven number of players. Agreed on the following principles, these would need to be formally voted on at a Committee Meeting if there was an actual need to decline registrations at Team Nominations.
2 Reserves is ideal for Roo ball teams

3 Reserves is max for comp teams

More reserves would be allowed if the Team agrees to it 
Try to accommodate all registrations, cutting players is a last resort.

If there is a clear need to cut a player then the following criteria would be considered

· Returning registrations

· Registrations with family connections to club

· Grading. Note the grading system may not necessarily be the weakest player(s). It may be a better fit for the best player(s) to play in a higher grade in another club

· The club will always support players in finding another suitable club.
Stuff to do.

Item 5: School Visits in 2011
Proposal is to do RVPS by ourselves, Woonona PS with Woonona JFC, St Columbs with Corrimal JFC

Action: for GL to follow up aim for 2nd week back at school.
Item 7: Roo Ball Info Day
Agreed on 12th March 
Meeting Closed 9:30pm

Next Meeting: Woonona Bowling Club 7:00pm Tuesday 22nd Feb – TEAM NOMINATIONS
Steve Smart



Secretary RVJFC
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The Cobras











Please address all correspondence to The Secretary PO Box 2057, Woonona East NSW 2517





President – Garry Luyten


Secretary – Steve Smart 


Treasurer –David Hughes


A.B.N. -  44 236 154 847








Phone:  (02) 42 851654       
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